RefNo : MCHI/SEC/11-12/225

March 30,2012

TO ALL MEMBERS OF MCHI-CREDAI
& ALL UNIT MEMBERS

Dear Friends,

This is to remind you of the crucial meeting with the Municipal
Commissioner Of Greater Mumbai, Shri Subodh Kumar, IAS, for
Tuesday, April 3rd at 5:00pm. You are invited to participate in the
meeting and send in any specific question you may have regarding
Amended DC Regulations.

Please ensure that your question/s reaches us latest by 3.00PM
on Monday, April 2, 2012.

MCHI-CREDAI Secretariat shall collate all received queries and
forward them to the Municipal Commissioner Office for his review
and response.

Please note that the Commissioner may respond to your question
at the Meeting, subject to time permitting but the Commissioner
will not respond to any questions asked on the spot, in the
meeting.

Therefore, please consider the DCR issue that concerns you the
most, and send in your question, by 3.00pm, on Monday, April 2,
2012.

All Questions should be marked with subject line
“QUES. MUN. COMM” at secretariat@mchi.net

With Best Wishes
For MCHI-CREDAI
Sd/-

Boman Irani
Hon. Secretary



